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resource possible by supporting Psych Boost on Pateron. www.psychboost.com 

1 What is sensation?  

2 What is perception?  

3 Name 5 explanations for visual illusions  

4 Describe the ponzo  

5 Describe the MullerLyer  

6 Describe the Rubins vase  

7 Describe the Ames Room  

8 Describe the Kinza triangle  

9 Describe the Necker cube  

10 What is an monocular depth cue?  

11 Name 4 monocular depth cues  

12 What is a a binocular depth cue?  

13 Describe retinal disparity  

14 Describe convergence  

15 
Briefly describe Gregory's constructivist theo-
ry of perception   

16 What is an inference?  

17 What is a model of reality?  

18 
Why does Gregory's constructivist theory of  
perception take a nurture perspective?  

19 
How do visual illusions support Gregory's  
constructivist theory of perception?  

20 
There is evidence for four factors altering 
 perception, name them.  

21 
What is Gregory's constructivist theory of  
perception challenged by?  

22 

Why may visual illusions not be good evi-
dence to support Gregory's constructivist 
theory?  

23 
Briefly describe Gibson's direct theory of  
perception   

24 
What does Gibson's direct theory of percep-
tion not need? And what does it suggest?  

25 
What does Gibson's direct theory of percep-
tion suggest we get that allows perception?  
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26 
Why does Gregory's Gibson's direct theory of 
perception take a nature perspective?  

27 Define motion parallax  

28 
What about our experience of perception 
matches Gibson's direct theory.   

29 
What does Gibson’s theory struggle to  
explain and why?  

30 
What aspect of Gibson's theory has been 
criticised by other researchers and why?  

31 Define perceptual set  

32 How is culture thought to affect perception?  

33 
How did Hudson (1960) demonstrate how 
culture affects perception?  

34 
How is motivation thought to affect  
perception?  

35 How is Emotion thought to affect perception?  

36 
How is expectation thought to affect  
perception?  

37 
What was the aim of The Gilchrist and  
Nesberg study   

38 
What was the method of The Gilchrist and  
Nesberg study   

39 
What were the results of The Gilchrist and  
Nesberg study   

40 
What was the conclusion of The Gilchrist and  
Nesberg study?  

41 
What practical applications are there of the 
Gilchrist and Nesberg study?  

42 
Why may the Gilchrist and Nesberg study 
suffer from demand characteristics?  

43 
Why may have individual differences been a 
factor in the Gilchrist and Nesberg study?  

44 
What was the aim of The Bruner and Minturn 
study ?  

45 
What was the method of The Bruner and 
Minturn study ?  

46 
What was the results of The Bruner and Min-
turn study ?  

47 
What was the conclusion of The Bruner and 
Minturn study ?  

48 
What is a positive of the Bruner and Minturn 
study being a lab study?  

49 
What is a potential problem with Bruner and 
Minturn study’s sample?  

50 
What does the task in Bruner and Minturn 
study lack? And why?  


